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I'm going to call this bill out as an attempt to gut-and-replace so as to silence critics of 

what it will actually be. 

 

Having the OLCC study the OLCC makes no sense, and that's not what this law is 

about. By holding a public hearing on an empty bill, the legislature can avoid 

accepting public testimony and then do something like spring an unpopular tax 

increase via gut-and-amend. 

 

To avoid such undemocratic tactics, I urge a no vote. 


